Dear all
I hope this email finds you well. Just to let you know the lectures and tutorials for English and Financial Markets will start on the 29th of October 2023. We will have a number of additional classes on Saturdays to replace the sessions that will be missed in early October. The teaching schedule for the last week of October and the first two weeks of November will be as follows:
Sunday 29th October 
11:20-12:50 English (all the class)
13:00-14:30 Financial Markets lecture (G2, G4)
 14:40-16:10 Financial Markets lecture (G1, G3)
Thursday 2nd November
8:00-9:30 English (G2, G4)
11:20-12:50 English (G1, G3)
13:00-14:30 Financial Markets (all the class)
14:40-16:10 Financial Markets (all the class) 
Sunday 5th November 
11:20-12:50 English (all the class)
13:00-14:30 Financial Markets Tutorial (G2, G4)
 14:40-16:10 Financial Markets Tutorial (G1, G3)
Thursday 9th November
8:00-9:30 English (G2, G4)
11:20-12:50 English (G1, G3)
13:00-14:30 Financial Markets (all the class)
14:40-16:10 Financial Markets (all the class) 
Sunday 12th November 
11:20-12:50 English (all the class)
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 14:40-16:10 Financial Markets Tutorial (G1, G3)
Thursday 16th November
Return to the Normal pattern

